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Push For Woke Birth Certificates in QLD
Queensland could soon allow people to change their gender every 12 months, if 
regulations being considered by the government are implemented.
 
“Bureaucratic ideology cannot change the fact that a girl is a girl, and a boy is a boy,” said 
FamilyVoice spokesman Andrew McColl.
 
“It’s not possible to change sex.  The Queensland Government should stop pretending 
people can,” he added.
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